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INFORMATION 
 

Information:  The Beeville ISD campus handbooks have been revised.  There are very 
few changes from last year. The use of cell phones, computers, or other electronic 
devices for “sexting” was added to K-12 handbooks. The board does not need to approve 
these handbooks, but they are available for review.  To download and review these, go to 
http://dci.beevilleisd.net/board.htm.  If you want a paper copy of these documents, please 
contact Al Alvarado. 
 
Additional changes may be forthcoming from TASB, based on the recent legislative 
session.  If changes do come about, they will be added to the handbooks before printing 
or an addendum to the handbook will be printed for students and parents. 
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